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MOUNT MEE STATE SCHOOL  
Est.1884 

Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for your interest in enrolling your child at Mount Mee State School.    Our small school offers a full 
education program from Prep to Year 6.   While small, Mount Mee State School provides a fantastic education 
for students.  Many of the benefits include: 
 

 Small classes across all Year Levels. 

 Small student to adult ratios across the school. 

 Diverse extra-curricular activities. 

 Caring, skilled and professional staff. 
 
Being small does not limit the capabilities of our school.   Our school provides all of the regular activities that 
you would expect in a larger school including; 
 

 Annual Athletics and Swimming Carnivals 

 Participation in Glass House District and Sunshine Coast sports 

 Participation in inter-school sporting carnivals 

 Transition programs for Year 6 to Year 7 

 Camps and excursions 
 
Staff, Students and Parents of Mount Mee State School believe our school is a fantastic place for students to 
obtain an education.    
 
Please find attached a copy of the school’s Prospectus and enrolment paperwork, including; 
 

 Education Queensland enrolment form 

 Enrolment agreement 

 Student computer Use agreement 

 Religious Education permission form 

 Media release form 

 Book list 

 Dress code policy and uniform order form 

 Responsible behaviour plan for students 
 
It would be greatly appreciated if you could return the relevant forms to Mount Mee State School as soon as 
possible to secure your child’s enrolment.   In addition to the enrolment paperwork, it is important for parents to 
arrange an enrolment interview.   The interview is an opportunity to clarify information, meet school staff and 
view our school facilities.   Interviews may be booked through the school office.   Prior to your visit to our school, 
I would encourage you to visit our school website.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you require any further information. 
 
Yours in Education 

 
 
 
Pam Carlile 
Principal 


